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Agfa HealthCare Awarded Extensions on Two Contracts

Agfa HealthCare announced that it has been awarded a two-year extension on two multi-source contracts by the group purchasing division of
Premier, Inc., Premier Purchasing Partners, L.P., to provide film and medical imagers to the alliance's nearly 1,500 member hospitals.

 

With a combined value of approximately $150 million a year, the contracts mean that Agfa Corporation will

act as a provider of a comprehensive assortment of medical film and imagers.
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